
The Aurora News

Santa has a special story to tell.



Season's Greetings!

This is the exclusive May newsletter about my children's book, 
“Aurora and the Whispering Jewels: A South Pole Christmas Story.”

The illustrator is making excellent progress.  I'm excited about her 
designs!  I'll be sharing some of them as soon as they're available.

I've put quite a bit of work into my website recently.  There are now 
pages about the book, the author, the illustrator, and how to contact 
us.

https://southpolechristmas.net

Let's build some momentum before the book's official release later this
year!  Please share that link with everyone, and tell them to sign up 
for our free monthly newsletter.

https://southpolechristmas.net/


And now, a sneak peek.

On first page of “Aurora and the Whispering Jewels,” we learn that 
the story is told by Santa himself...
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I hope this makes you want to read more.  See you next month!

--Ed Morykwas
   aurora@southpolechristmas.net

mailto:aurora@southpolechristmas.net

